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General Comment 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am an individual, international investor. I have learned a lot in the last years. And 
much has me question my choice, to invest in American assets and companies. With 
this new rule, albeit I may not be directly involved, I find it greatly disturbing that you 
would allow convicted criminals to work in your market. If you allow such persons to 
manage the money of your people, what would you do to me? 
 
As a investor, I do not care about reduced choice in asset managers; what concerns me 
is if they abide by the law. If you cannot find enough non criminals to run your 
markets, you should not be running a market. 
 
I hope you will find, that trust, if lost, is really hard to regain. And trust is what a 
financial market is build on. If your actions show that you are untrustworthy, the 
money will find other places. 
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